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Pre-Reception get ready for fun at the farm! 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Pre-Reception we have been talking about all different types of animals. Our 
focus story has been ‘What the Ladybird Heard?’ by Julia Donaldson and we have been 
learning about the life cycle of a caterpillar. 

We have discussed our exciting upcoming school trip to the Piglets Adventure Farm and 
discussed keeping safe while we are there. The children played the animal sound game and 
we have been singing ‘Old MacDonald’.  

During maths we have been writing numerals  0-10 and learning about what comes after the 
number 5. Our focused activity has been making Father’s Day cards.  

Have a great weekend and a lovely Father’s Day! 

 

Mrs Laura Traynor 

 


